
  PTA Membership 2014-15  
 
Dear Teachers, Administrators & Staff – 
  
You are an essential part of our PTA! Make your voice COUNT! The money we get from your 
membership supports you and our students! We count on this money to support all our PTA 
activities including Mini-Grants for teachers, Newsletters, Directory, Open Houses, Staff 
Appreciation events and luncheons, Parent Programs and Student Scholarships. The PTA strives 
to work with you to make a positive impact on every studentʼs education. Please show your 
support by joining your PTA!  
 
Yearly membership dues vary by school. Many of these special dues for teachers and staff are 
lower than we charge parents/guardians (see options below). Any additional tax-deductible 
contributions are welcomed! 
____________________________________________________________________________  
 
Name: ______________________________________________________________________  
 
Email (if you want to be on your PTA Listserve): ___________________@ ________________  
 
____Ithaca High School ($5)  
____Dewitt ($4)  
____Boynton ($8)  
____Fall Creek ($7)  
____Belle Sherman ($5)  
____BJM ($10)  

____Cayuga Heights ($10)  
____South Hill ($5)  
____Enfield ($8)  
____Caroline ($10)  
____Northeast ($10)  
____SEPTA ($8)  

 
Total enclosed: $______________  
NOTE: If you work at more than one school, you may chose to join for one school that you spend 
most of your time. Also, LACS does not have a PTA Unit. You can join any other PTA Unit of your 
choosing. SEPTA is an ICSD-wide unit: for parents of Special Needs students.  
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please make checks payable to: (Name of school) PTA . Completed forms can be put in the 
PTA mail cubby in the School where you work, or you may send the form to PTAC Treasurer, 
Corinne Frantz 1 Strawberry Lane, Ithaca, NY 14850.	
  


